
From: Douglas Bates <dbates@seniorresourcesinc.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/21/2014 3:15:01 PM
Subject: Re: Mayor's Day of Recognition

Mr. Kester,

How are you sir? My name is Douglas Bates, I am the Director of the Foster Grandparent/Senior 
Companion Program at Senior Resources, Inc. I met you briefly for our Annual Mayor's Day of 
Recognition on April 1st at the State House for our ceremony honoring our volunteers. I am emailing 
to ask a question. Each month our seniors in each program meet for an In-Service Meeting, this is an 
requirement of our program. I was hoping that you or one of your co-workers could come speak to 
our seniors about the services offered by the Council on Aging. One of my seniors brought up the 
question at our last meeting and I wanted to contact you to see if that was a possibility. Below are the 
dates for the remainder of the year for both programs. I look forward to hearing from you, thank you 
for your time and consideration.

Foster Grandparent: (All Meetings are 9:00 AM-12:00 PM)
September 12th, 2014

October 10th, 2014

November 14th, 2014

Senior Companion: (All Meetings are 9:00 AM -12 PM)

September 18th, 2014

October 16th, 2014

November 20th, 2014

Warmest Regards,

Douglas Bates, MSW
Director of Foster Grandparent/Senior Companion Program 
Senior Resources, Inc.
(803)252-7734 ext. 244/ Fax: (803)929-0349
dbates@seniorresourcesinc.org

On Tue, Apr 1,2014 at 4:01 PM, Douglas Bates <dbates@seniorresourcesinc.org> wrote:
Mr. Kester,
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First and foremost, thank you so much for attending this event for us, we greatly 
appreciate it. Attached you will find the flyer, program and agenda for the program. 
At the bottom of the proclamation you will notice a mention of the local Mayors 
that have participated in this initiative, we would like you to read their names out 
loud also to show our thanks and acknowledgement for their efforts. I will be out 
there by 4:30 PM. I look forward to seeing you, and thanks again. Give me a call 
(803-543-2605) if you have any further questions.

Looking Forward To Meeting You,

Douglas Bates, MSW

Director of Senior Companion/Foster Grandparent Program

Senior Resources, Inc.
2817 Millwood Avenue
Columbia, SC 29205

Phone: 803.252.7734, Ext. 244

seniorresourcesinc.org

Find us on Facebook / Twitter / Linkedln

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which 
is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you 
have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message. Thank 
you.
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